

September 20th Community Update from Senator Shelley Mayer

SHELLEY B. MAYER September 20, 2018

ISSUE: MUNICIPAL WATER USAGE, HUDSON RIVER, COMMUNITY EVENTS



SHELLEY B. MAYER

Dear Friend

I am pleased to announce that Governor Andrew Cuomo signed into law my bill simplifying the process by which municipalities can access residents' water usage data from private water companies. Read more about this bill in the section below.

This week, I sent a letter to the N.Y.S. Department of Conservation and the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers asking that they extend the public comment period and expand public engagement before the adoption of a potentially hazardous storm surge plan ostensibly intended to protect coastal communities from future superstorms. You can read the full letter here, and more in the section below.

As always, if there is a concern you think my office can help you with, please don't hesitate to call us at 914-934-5250.

Warm regards,

Shelley B. Mayer

Click here to read the full e-newsletter.

RELATED LEGISLATION

2017-S8999B

- Introduced
- o In Committee Assembly
 - o In Committee Senate
- o On Floor Calendar Assembly
 - o On Floor Calendar Senate
- o Passed Assembly
 - Passed Senate
- Delivered to Governor
- Signed By Governor

•

Relates to providing water usage data to certain municipalities

June 12, 2018

Senate Floor Calendar

Sponsored by Shelley B. Mayer

Do you support this bill?